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God Cares for Us All ! 
 

The lost sheep, baby Moses, lions in the den, pets, you 
and me... God loves us all!  This is a month full of bible 
stories! As we discuss the parable of the Lost Sheep, 
we'll relate it to our lives by letting the preschoolers 
know that each one of them is important to us, to the 

class, and to God.  They are learning so much about 
who they are and how to be a good friend! 

 
The children will have a special day this month to show 
their Dads how much they’re loved.  Dads, please bring 
your preschooler to Donuts with Dads on January 23rd 

or 24th.  A breakfast snack will be provided in the 
activity center from 8:15-9am.  Please see important 
dates for the day that your child’s class will attend. 

 
 

 Lora Norris, Administrative Director 

Adrienne Mesa, Educational Director   
 

 

“We should do good to everyone.” Galatians 6:10 

Important Dates 

December 20-January 7th—Christmas Break 

1/8—First Day Back,  PreK, Caring Caterpillars, 
Parent Tot 

1/9—First Day Back, Mrs. Slater’s class                                                 

1/15—No School, Civil Rights Day 

1/17&18th—First Lunch Bunch Days 

1/23—Donuts with Dad (Slater and Marlinga) 

1/24—Donuts with Dad                                      
(Dare, Pinti, and Green) 

Donuts with Dads will be in the activity center 

Missions                            
It’s cold and flu season!  This month we’d 

like to collect Clorox wipes and tissue 

boxes for a Title1 school near us.  The 

families in this school need our help to keep 

all the children healthy during these winter 

months.  If you’re able to contribute, please 

leave boxes in our collection bin in the 

office. 

Thank you! 

January Newsletter       
 

Registration 2018-2019 

We’ve been so blessed throughout our twelve years to have 

wonderful families come through our doors, and we’re 

excited to begin preparing for our next group of children.  

Registration for 2018-2019 school year will begin in January! 

Registration for currently and formerly enrolled families and 

church members will begin on January 16th.  Open 

registration will begin on January 22nd.  If you are interested 

in touring the classrooms, want more information about one 

of our programs, or need help  deciding where to place your 

child, please see Adrienne Mesa or Lora Norris in the office.  
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